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We have zoning laws for a reason. Perhaps if the city/state came up w/ a specific, 

regulated area for this issue. Second, we already pay taxes for the unhoused. They 

are receiving money and have access to resources. That is what homeless shelters, 

halfway houses, and missions are for. This law would enable the unhoused to take 

over Council Crest, for example, a beautiful neighborhood and city tourist attraction. It 

seems there must be some regulation and parameters around this issue. It is not fair 

for people who run businesses or walk their children too, and from school to be 

subjected to the crime and the drugs and the debris that come along with this 

problem. Extremely opposed to this idea. If this keeps going, your tax base is going 

to disappear   


